
From: Christine Brown
To: Jane Rasely
Subject: FW: Wintergreen Lane
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 9:35:17 AM

Public comment for distribution.
Thanks.
Christine

-----Original Message-----
From: Peter Perry <peteralanperry@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 8:46 AM
To: Christine Brown <cbrown@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Wintergreen Lane

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing in support of the Ron Peltier proposal to redesign the project with city participation in the landscaping
and support proposals.
As an x-design review board member I Agee that the fundamentals are there for a successful and much needed
development if modifications suggested can be implemented.
The project should not be approved without such changes.
Peter Perry
Mandus Olson rd.
BI

Sent from my iPhone
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